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Invitation 
 
 

Dear referees, 

 

We would like to invite you for the 21st international tournament organized by our 

sport club: Euro Grand Prix in Karate for Children, Youth and Seniors. This tournament is 

held, as traditionally, in the citysporthall in Pilsen, Czech Republic, on  30th – 31th October  

2021. 

Because we are expecting a lot of contestants of a high quality, we would like to invite 

you as a top referee of EKF.  

These are the conditions for participants-referees the reward of 100 Euro per day 

(qualifications min. WKF,EKF) and 80 Euro per day (qualification national), accommodation 

free a high standard and also the participation in a festive dinner for VIP. The refreshment is 

arranged for you for the whole tournament. Transport from airport Prague and any transport 

hotel to sporthall free.  

 

I hope that increased standard of this tournament and its including into the Euro Grand 

Prix Series will make this tournament attractive enough for you to come. 

 

I look forward to you and your participation. 

 

Yours faithfully,        

 

 

 
       Marek Kubín 

                   Chief referee of tournament 

 
 

Organizing committee Czech open 
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